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Monday 10th February 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Year 6 Ben Kinsella Trust Visit 

As part of our learning in Year 6, we have organised an exciting workshop with the Ben Kinsella Trust for FREE.  

The Ben Kinsella Trust is one of the leading knife crime charities in the UK, providing immersive, impactful knife 
crime prevention workshops for young people. At the workshop, the children will hear the story of Ben Kinsella, 
the tragedy of his murder and the consequences of carrying a knife. Young people are empowered to make 
positive choices and take decisive action to stay safe.  

If you want to find out more about the workshop… please visit:  

Immersive and interactive knife crime prevention school workshops | The Ben Kinsella Trust - YouTube 

Zircon Class will be visiting the workshop on Wednesday 12th March 2025. 

Emerald Class will be visiting the workshop on Friday 14th March 2025. 

On the day of this school visit, children should arrive at school at the usual time of 08:40am in school uniform. 
It is advisable that parents check the weather forecast that day and ensure that pupils are appropriately dressed. 

We will be taking the 368 bus to Barking station and then walking to the venue, which will be during normal 
school hours. We will be leaving promptly after registration at 09:00am and returning back to school in time for 
lunch. 

If you have any questions about the visit, please feel free to speak to your child's class teacher. Please complete 
the permission form by Friday 7th March 2025.  

Yours Faithfully,  

Ms Moss and Ms Chemma  

Year 6 Class Teachers  

Year 6 Ben Kinsella Trust Visit 

Name of child: ___________________________________       Class: __________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the visit to The Ben Kinsella Trust in Barking. 
  

I understand that we will be taking the bus to and from the venue. 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer: ________________________________ 

 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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